
Utilities, Inc. of Florida - Docket 160101-WS 

June 7, 2016 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 160101-WS Limited Rate Proceeding 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
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I am a customer of Utilities, Inc. of Florida (UI} served by the Summertree 
systems in Pasco County, Florida. The issues in the above-referenced docket are 
of interest to me by potentially increasing the rates I am to be charged for water 
and wastewater service. I am absolutely dissatisfied with Ul's service and do not 
trust that company to act responsibly toward customers like me. In no way is Ul 
entitled to a rate increase. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please call if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUN 10, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 03528-16




